May Pre-K News

Hurray for May!
It’s hard to believe that this is our last full month!

This is also our last month for Show & Tell. We will be filling that time next month
with some additional skills.

Language arts skills will continue with more focus on letter sounds, pencil skills
and pre-reading. Please do not get discouraged with your child’s handwriting
skills. We write every day and | have been more than impressed with their ability.

Special Days:

May 8" — @ 12:15 Mother’s Day Tea. The children are excited to honor
their mothers with a celebration just for you. Please do your very best to find
childcare for siblings. We want to make sure this is a special event for just you
and your Pre-K child.

May 20th - Lake Washington School bus visit. This is an exciting event for
Pre-K students. The kids will have a lesson on bus safety and then get a ride
around the block in the school bus.

May 31°- We will be celebrating our pets. Students may bring a picture of
their special pet. If they have a pet that they would like to have someday they
can bring a picture of that instead. They may also bring in a favorite stuffed
animal.

We will also have a guest Veterinarian (my daughter Kristen). She will show how
to do a simply pet exam, explain why it’s important to take care of your pet and
answer the many questions they may have.

Lastly, no open-toed shoes. The kids are running, biking, and on the bark - all
can lead to scuffed toes. And in the classroom, toes need to be protected from
missteps.

Wow! For a long month it sure will go by fast.
As always please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Anne Dahlin



